
D.M. Wills has been retained by the Ministry of Transportation to undertake the 
detailed design of storm sewer replacement and pavement rehabilitation on 
Highway 11 within the Town of Temagami. Part of this assignment is to document 
the existing environmental (fish and fish habitat, terrestrial ecosystems) conditions 
and assess any impacts of the proposed works. We will be undertaking fieldwork in 
the vicinity of the storm sewer outlets on July 30 (weather depending) to gather 
information on the existing conditions. As we know the area around the docks can 
be quite busy in the summer months, we are providing this notice so that you are 
aware that our team will be onsite.

The work that will be undertaken includes electrofishing in the lake in the locations 
indicated in red in the attached PDF. There will be four people involved in the 
fieldwork and no heavy equipment or vehicles will be required. Disruption is 
anticipated to be minimal.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out.

Thanks,

Sarah Roberts, P.Eng. ·  Senior Project Engineer

D.M. Wills Associates Limited
150 Jameson Drive · Peterborough, ON · K9J 0B9
Tel: (705) 742-2297 ext. 318 · Fax: (705) 748-9944

https://secure.collage.co/jobs/dmwills
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